
Himachal Pradesh 

Public Service Commission 

 

     No. 09-18/2022-PSC(R-IV)  the Shimla-171002                    Dated: 24.02.2025 

 “NOTICE” 

                                                                It is notified for information of all concerned that due to 

withdrawal of requisition by the Government vide letter No.STE-E(3)5/2023 dated 

05.02.2025 for recruitment to 08 (UR-04, SC of HP-01, OBC of HP-01, EWS of HP-01 & 

UR Ex-SM of HP-01) posts of Assistant Environmental Engineer, Class-I (on contract basis) 

in H.P. State Pollution Control Board under the Department of Environment, Science & 

Technology, H.P. advertised vide Advt. No.20/11-2023 dated 03.11.2023 published in “The 

Tribune” and “Himachal Dastak” on dated 03.11.2023 is hereby withdrawn. 

 

 

                                                                                                Sd/- 

                                                                         (Nivedita Negi), IAS 
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